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PNW Senate Unification:
Talking Points

• January 20, 2017: Senate unanimously voted to adopt 
HLC criteria for screening high school teachers 
instructing dual-credit classes. Enrollment declines.

• August 25, 2017: Senate bylaws again passed after 
further revisions. Equal campus representation ends 
after 2017-18. 

• Fall 2017 enrollment trends showed Westville campus 
in decline since unification announcement in 2014; 
Hammond campus numbers also dropped slightly. 

• March 20, 2018: PNW promotion and tenure 
document after several redrafts approved by the BOT. 



?

Questions?



PNW Faculty Senate
Report to the Board of Trustees

Dr. Geoff Schultz, Chair
April 6, 2018


	PNW Faculty Senate�Report to the Board of Trustees
	PNW Senate Unification:�Talking Points
	?
	PNW Faculty Senate�Report to the Board of Trustees

